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Friends of Gilcrest Wood and Meadow

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

12th MAY 2019

Present 

Jennie Hooper Lara Hooper, Jemima Hooper, Diane Brook, Michael Brook, Colin Halden. Teo Greenstreet, Richard McQuin Debbie Siva-Jothy 

Apologies
Vanessa Roberts (proxy). Helen Parker (proxy).

Chairmans Report
Prior to the AGM the gourp enjoyed the first annual Bluebell woods walk which reported on activity on site over the last 5 years as we walked and identified this years activity: 

· Eleven Ranger Workdays

· A Christmas Family Event (Jolly Holly)

· 11 bird boxes checked (50% use) serviced (thanks Chris) and returned.

· Update on Canterbury Crescent building: noting Swale works 

· Monitoring of regrowth of Japanese Knotweed(some has returned – to be reported to Chris)

· Monitoring of boundary works and collapsing boundary wall – according to John Gilpin ownership is with Sivil.

· Planting of new apple and crab apple trees in orchard, making 5 apple, 1 plum 1 crab and planting of new yew tree on top path

· Maintenance of FOGWAM website

· Grafitti clearance

· Completion of path to avoid the central bog area.

· Digging of main and subsiduary pond and cutting back and litter clearance of surrounds.

Sivil Building Development Update 
· Monitoring of Tree Protection Order

· Monitoring of Japanese Knotweed on the site border. Mr Sivil had sent written conformation to the Council that the site was now clear

· a system of 1.5metres wide swales has been cut to drain down to the current 'pond' area at the bottom of the slope and from there into the main conduit on Crimicar Lane.  Limestone  drainage material used has been removed following FOGWAM intervention

Issues Arising
· planting in Swale: who is responsible, how specified to raise with John Gilpin

· boundary wall/ fence finishes: to raise with John Giulpin

· Suggested development of open glade on top path

· suggestion of moving bench away from grafitti

· Management Report Proposed by Teo Greenstreet (Chair)

Seconded by Richard McQuinn

· Treasurers Report Proposed by Richard McQuin and Accepted by Jennie Hopper

New Management Committee proposed
Proposed members: Teo Greenstreet (Chair) Richard McQuinn (Treasure), Debbie Siva-Jothy. Also Helen Parker and Vanessa Roberts (by proxy, in their absence). 

Seconded Michael Brook

General agreement that the first annual bluebell walk was a great success and that outdoor AGM was a great approach to an annual meeting.

Meeting Closed

